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CONSULTATION FROM THE CHAIR OF THE MANAGEMENT BOARD OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD) REGARDING EXTENSION OF THE DEADLINE FOR MEMBER STATES TO MAKE PLEDGES AND CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE DEVELOPMENT COOPERATION FUND (DCF) FROM OCTOBER 31, 2016 TO MARCH 15, 2017
The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) presents its compliments to the members of the Management Board and, on instructions from the Chair, Ms. America Bastidas Castañeda, Advisor to the Minister on Multilateral Affairs, Ministry of Economy, Planning and Development of the Dominican Republic, requests the approval of the Board for the extension of the deadline for Member States to make pledges and contributions to the Development Cooperation Fund (DCF) for the year 2016. 
Article 16 of the statutes of the DCF states that “In exceptional cases the Management Board of the IACD may extend the deadline for paying pledges”, and this request is to extend the deadline from October 31, 2016 to March 15, 2017.
The Secretariat would appreciate receiving the response from members of the Management Board of the IACD, by the close of business of Friday, December 30, 2016.  In accordance with the provisions of Article 19.1 of the Management Board’s Rules of Procedure, an absence of replies by that deadline shall be taken as acceptance of the proposal for extension.
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